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Rosendo Garza, Jr. Elected as the Connecticut Hispanic Bar 
Association's President-Elect
We are proud to share that Hartford Senior Associate Rosendo Garza, Jr. has been elected President-Elect of the 

Connecticut Hispanic Bar Association (CHBA). Rosendo previously served as Vice President of the CHBA, an organization 

dedicated to advancing and supporting Hispanic and Latino/a attorneys across Connecticut by enhancing the visibility of 

Hispanic lawyers, fostering communication and resource sharing among members, mentoring new lawyers and law students, 

and promoting diversity within legal departments and law firms statewide.

Rosendo will serve as President-Elect until April 2026, when it’s anticipated that he will assume the role of President. During 

this time, he will support the current CHBA President and prepare to lead the organization. We commend Rosendo for his 

outstanding commitment to service and leadership within the legal community!
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